CUPE 386

COQUITLAM CIVIC WORKERS

June 29, 2021

RE PROPERTY PURCHASE FOR NEW UNION OFFICE

We apologize for the delay in the vote results and we can now inform you that the vote was successful
in the motion to purchase the new office building for the local.

Thank you to everyone who voted and we will keep you updated as to the progress of what happens
next.

In Solidarity,

A

Gord Willis
President, CUPE local 386
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